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Appointment of new director  
NeuRizer Ltd (the "Company") is pleased to announce that Mr Manyoo Han has been appointed as a Non-
Executive Director of the Company, effective 17 May 2024. This follows the resignation of Mr Sunghun Ryu 
from the Board of NRZ. Mr Ryu joined the Board in July 2023 and has resigned due to a change in Mr Ryu’s 
role at DL E&C Co., Ltd (DL E&C). 

Mr Han currently serves as the Acting Vice President of DL E&C. He holds a Bachelor's degree in engineering 
from University College London in the UK. Following his military service as an army officer, Mr. Han joined DL 
E&C in 2007, where he spearheaded global business development in the hydrocarbon sector. He brings 
extensive expertise in oil and petrochemical business development, with a key focus on the Middle East, 
Southeast Asia, and North America region. Mr. Han previously served as the General Manager of DL E&C's Abu 
Dhabi and Muscat branch offices before transitioning into corporate management group. Currently, he is 
responsible for overseeing corporate planning and new business development at DL E&C. 

Executive Chairman Justyn Peters stated: 

“On behalf of the Board I would like to thank the contribution Mr Ryu made to the Company in his time as a 
Director. We look forward to working with Mr Han now that he is on the Board. Like Mr Ryu, Mr Han’s broad 
range of executive and international experience will be invaluable”. 

 

The NRZ Board has authorised this announcement for release to the ASX. 
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